The lllinois Latino Law Student Association
presents

llinois Latino Law Forum

Saturday, February 28, 2015
8 a.m.-4 p.m.

The John Marshall Law School
304 S. State Street
Chicago, lllinois 60604
(SW corner of State & Jackson)

Junior high, high school, and college students from
across the state come together once a year to
participate in this unique program, which offers:

e An introduction to the study of law from a
Latino/a perspective

e The opportunity to meet prominent Latino/a
lawyers and judges from across lllinois

e Discussions with Latino/a high school, college,
and law school students who are committed to
increasing diversity in the field of law

Junior high, high school, and college students are
invited to attend this FREE one-day event. Breakfast
and lunch are included.

Registration is required. Please register at
http://events.ymis.edu/ILLSAForum.

More details are on the way. In the meantime,
please contact ltalia Lima at ilima@Jaw.jmis.edu
for further information.
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